
Welcome Back! We’re so excited to kick off another season of softball! A warm
welcome to all our returning families, and a special welcome to those joining us for
the very first time. We are truly grateful for the commitment of our league
parents, and we want to give a huge thank you to all of our amazing volunteers
who make this league possible.
Practices are officially underway this week, and it’s great to see everyone back out

on the fields. Remember to bring plenty of water and stay hydrated in the summer

heat!

If you’d like to lend a hand on the fields or in the dugout, we’d love to have you.

Reach out to us at president@tanqueverdefastpitch.com or let your coach know, and

they can connect with us.

This Saturday and Sunday we’ll be hosting our Fall Skills Clinics, a great opportunity

for players to sharpen their fundamentals and get extra reps in before games begin.

👉 Use this link to register

Mark your calendars! Our official Opening Day will be Saturday, September 6th at

Udall Park from 8am–1pm. We’ll kick off with inter-league games—so stick around,

grab a snack, and cheer on our teams!

We’re looking forward to another incredible season together. Thank you for being

part of the Tanque Verde Fastpitch family. Your support, encouragement, and energy

are what make this league so special. Let’s have a fun, safe, and memorable season

on and off the field!

See you at the ballpark!

Fall 2025

Practice

Schedule

catching

Saturday 8/23

12u-9am

8u/10u-10am

 

Monday/Wednesday

10U, 8U

Fall 

Skills Clinics

throwing

Sunday 8/24

all ages 9am-10am

 

Tuesday/Thursday

12U, 10U, 8U, 6U
 

pitching

Saturday 8/23

8u-8am / 10u-9am

12u-10am

fielding
Sunday 8/24

all ages 10am-11am

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 21 , 2025st

hitting

Monday 8/25

Tuesday 8/26

during practice 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944A5AD2DA3FBC61-57842731-fall

